
 Town of Aurora 
 General Committee Report No. PBS17-066 
 

Subject: Award of Contract for Library Square Site Plan 
 
Prepared by: Fausto Filipetto, Senior Policy Planner 

Department: Planning and Building Services  

Date: September 5, 2017 
 

Recommendations 

1. That Report No. PBS17-066 be received; and 
 

2. That the contract for Request for Proposal No. 2017-96-PBS regarding the 
preparation of a site plan for Library Square be awarded to The Planning 
Partnership. 

Executive Summary 

The purpose of this report is for Council to award the contract for Request for Proposal 
(RFP) No. 2017-96-PBS regarding the preparation of a site plan for Library Square.     
 

• on May 16, 2017, Council directed staff to move forward with the procurement 
process for design services in the next planning stages for Library Square 

 
• RFP No. 2017-96-PBS was therefore prepared and issued on July 13, 2017 

 
• RFP No. 2017-96-PBS closed on August 8, 2017 

 
• the evaluation determined that the winning bid was made by The Planning 

Partnership with a cumulative score of 82.5% and total bid price of $132,635.00 

Background 

On December 5, 2016, Council provided direction regarding a concept plan for the 
Cultural Precinct that would involve the demolition of the former library and former 
senior’s centre.  This decision was made taking into consideration public input obtained 
from the vast amount of public consultation which occurred as part of the Council 
endorsed public consultation strategy.  Fotenn Planning + Design prepared two 

General Committee Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, September 5, 2017

Item R8 
Page 1 of 4



General Committee Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, September 5, 2017

Item R8 
Page 2 of 4



General Committee Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, September 5, 2017

Item R8 
Page 3 of 4



General Committee Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, September 5, 2017

Item R8 
Page 4 of 4


	PBS17-066 - FF Award of Contract_Library Square Site Plan.pdf
	Subject: Award of Contract for Library Square Site Plan
	Department: Planning and Building Services
	Date: September 5, 2017
	Recommendations
	1. That Report No. PBS17-066 be received; and
	Executive Summary
	Background
	Advisory Committee Review
	Financial Implications
	Communications Considerations
	Alternatives to the Recommendation
	Conclusions
	Attachments
	None.
	Previous Reports
	Pre-submission Review





